CONSULATE GENERAL OF ISRAEL MIAMI, FLORIDA



הקונסוליה הכללית של ישראל במיאמי

November 23, 2018

Mr. Al Eskanazy Co-Chariman Greater Miami-Miami Beach Police Foundation 4775 Collins Ave. Miami Beach, FL 33140

Dear Al.

On behalf of the Consulate General of Israel, I would like to take this opportunity to thank the Board of directors and members of the Greater Miami-Miami Beach Police Foundation for their continued partnership and support.

The emphasis on training and preparedness that the foundation members have provided cannot be overstated. Please extend a heartfelt thank you to Messrs, Skolnick, Hochfelder, and Mitzman for their valuable assistance.

We are very grateful for your friendship with our consulate. Thank you for your extraordinary work!

Respectfully yours,



